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zbrew@juno.com

Sunday, March 14, 2010 12:28 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
’Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary,

RE: RIN 3038-AC61

The proposed leverage change in retail forex will greatly affect the dreams and aspirations of the small forex trader.
One more bastion will be eliminated for those trying to achieve financial independence in this great country. Please
reconsider the proposed change and its effect on the small US trader.

Sincerely,

Anthony Brewster


